
25 May 2016

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

I am hereby certifying that Natalya Merkulova has been a visitor academic 
researcher at Royal Holloway, University of London from December 20, 2015 
to May 25, 2016. 

During her visit, Natalya Merkulova has performed investigations on low 
power THz radiation generation, transportation and detection, as a part of our 
joint research activity.

Yours Sincerely, 

Dr. Pavel Karatev

Reader in Accelerator Science
John Adams Institute for Accelerator Science in 
Department of Physics at 
Royal Holloway, University of London
TEL: +441784443551; FAX: +44784472794
email: Pavel.Karatev@rhul.ac.uk
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